
Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 9:48 AM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: Proposed changes to court rules

From: Brown, Stephanie [mailto:Stephanie.Brown@kingcounty.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 9:47 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Proposed changes to court rules

Hello,

Please consider enacting the changes made to court rules 3.7, 4.7 and 4.11.

I am In support of these rule changes. The rules are beneficial to both the prosecutorlal and law enforcement side as

well as to the defendant's side. They work to curve bias, doubt and empower the judicial system to make effective

change.
I

Regards,

Stephanie Brown
Investigator

King County Dept. of Public Defense
Northwest Defenders Division

710 2"^ Ave

Suite 250

Seattle, WA 98104

Office: (206) 477-5762

Cell: (206) 963-3688

DISCLAIMER: This message is for the use of the Individual or entity to which it is emailed and may contain information that is

privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable laws. If the reader of this communication is not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or communication Is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone (206) 674-4700, or email.


